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 2.11.21   

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 5 and Year 6 students,  

As Term 4 progresses, we have many exciting activities and events coming for both Year 5 
and Year 6. Some of the activities may look a little different again this year but the teachers 
have been working hard to ensure that we provide your children with as many of the usual 
end of year experiences as can despite COVID restrictions in addition to a few new ones.  

Here is an outline of what is coming up: 

• November 3 - Year 5 Shortlisted Leadership applications announced 
• November 5 - FINAL day for Yearbook slide and photos 
• November 8 - 2022 Leadership speeches:  4/5F, 5/6E, 5/6S  (to be videoed)                         

                        - Reading Check-in Assessment: 5/6H, 5/6M, 5/6N, 5/6W  
• November 9 - 2022 Leadership speeches: 5/6H, 5/6M, 5/6N, 5/6W (to be videoed) 

                        - Reading Check-in Assessment: 4/5F, 5/6E, 5/6S               
• November 10 - Numeracy Check-in Assessment: 5/6H, 5/6M, 5/6N, 5/6W 
• November 11 - Numeracy Check-in Assessment: 4/5F, 5/6E, 5/6S 
• November 12 - Catch up day for any missed Check-in Assessments 
• November 15 - 2022 House Captain speeches (to be videoed) 
• November 18 - Year 6 Group photo 
• November 19 - Pizza Day 
• November 22-24 - Year 6 High School simulation classes 
• December 2 - Year 6 Fun Morning for Year 5 students  
• December 6 - Stage 3 Presentation Day (including extra-curricular awards) 
• December 7 - Year 6 Farewell at Norwest Rydges 
• December 9 - Year 6 Movie Day 
• December 15 - Year 6 Graduation Breakfast 
• December 16 - Last Day: Year 6 Ring Out 

End of Year Parties - TBA 

Please Note: Some of these activities are being modified in line with COVID restrictions. 
Further information will be coming in the following weeks, so stay tuned. 

Mr Gorrie, Mrs Whyte, Miss Eyre, Mrs Furness, Miss Horvath, Mr Maher, Mr Hawkins, Mrs 
Smith.  


